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ADVANCE NOTICE - COLES GROUP 2022 HALF YEAR RESULTS  
 

 

Coles Group Limited’s (Coles, ASX: COL) interim results for the 2022 financial year (‘2022 Half 

Year’), including second quarter retail sales results, will be announced on Tuesday, 22 February 

2022.  

 

An analyst briefing will be held at 10:00am (AEDT), following the release of the 2022 Half Year 

results announcement. The briefing will be webcast and accessible via our website at: 

www.colesgroup.com.au. 

 

 

For more information: 

 

 

This announcement was authorised to be given to the ASX by the Company Secretary. 
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